Communication from Public

Name: Maria T Carrillo
Date Submitted: 04/11/2023 06:19 PM
Council File No: 23-0340

Comments for Public Posting: 1 am a Valor parent of Valor Academy. I support Valor Academy
Elementary School’s new building at 15526 Plummer Street in
North Hills. We call on Councilwoman Rodriguez to: Uphold the
unanimous decision by the city planning commission Deny the
appeals Approve the construction of the school building



Communication from Public

Name: Diana Ovando-Lopez
Date Submitted: 04/11/2023 08:23 PM
Council File No: 23-0340

Comments for Public Posting: My name is Diana Ovando Lopez and [ am a Valor parent of
Valor Academy elementary. I support Valor Academy Elementary
School’s new building at 15526 Plummer Street in North Hills.
Thank you for your support for our students, they are the future of
our community!



